Dear Parents
OTLEY CARNIVAL- Saturday 16 ™ June 2018

This year’s carnival theme will be the ‘Fly me to the moon’ . Children should be dressed in spaced
themed clothing. Think stars, planets, astronauts, the sun, the moon or if you are really stuck for
ideas we don’'t made taking a few aliens along.

Children will need to be on the float by 11.45am (Wharfedale Farmers Auction Market, Leeds
Road). The float will leave the auction market around 1pm and end at the Showground on Bridge
Street. The children will need to bring a packed lunch (this will need to be nut free), a suitable coat
and sunscreen. Please encourage your child to go to the toilet before boarding the lorry as we are
unable to take children to the toilet once we leave the Auction Market.

Places on the float will be limited due to space so please return the slip below to the school as
soon as possible. If your child is in nursery they are more than welcome to be on the float but
would need to be accompanied by an adult.

Many thanks

Beccy Shuttleworth
(Parent of Scarlett in Year 1)

Otley Carnival — Saturday 16 ™ June 2018

I give permission for my Child ......... ..o to be on the Otley All
Saints float on the above date.

The best contact telephone number for that day is ...

The adult collecting my child at the showground will be................cooiiii i,

SIgNed ..o Parent/Guardian Date ...........cccooveiiiiiiii e,

Contact us at: pta@otleyallsaints.co.uk

Facebook: There is also a group called “Parents of Pupils at Otley All Saints Primary School” where you can
contact other parents away from the rush of the school playground, exchange ideas, suggestions and reminders.
This page is not run by school or the PTA and is not open to complaints or negative comments about teachers,
school staff or PTA members.



